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CIBL Shares May Now Be Traded on the Pink Sheets® 

 

 

December 5, 2008 – CIBL, Inc. (“CIBL” or the “Company”) announced today that its shares may now be 
traded on the Pink Sheets®.  CIBL’s ticker symbol is CIBY.PK and the CUSIP number assigned to CIBL 
shares is 12543Y 104. 

CIBL was spun off from LICT Corporation (“LICT”) on November 19, 2007.  CIBL’s shares were not 
registered with the Securities and Exchange Commission (“SEC”), and for that reason restrictions were 
placed on the transferability of the shares at the time of the spin-off.  These restrictions are explained in 
the information statement issued on October 15, 2007 describing the spin-off, which is available on the 
Company’s web site at www.ciblinc.com.  The restrictions are also set forth in a legend on the CIBL 
share certificates and in the records of CIBL’s transfer agent, American Stock Transfer &Trust Company.  
Due to the restrictions, there has not been a public trading market in CIBL’s shares during the year since 
its spin-off from LICT. 

Now, however, the requirements of the SEC’s Rule 144 governing the transfer and sale of CIBL stock 
have been satisfied.  This is due primarily to the expiration of the Rule’s one-year holding period, and to 
CIBL’s public disclosure of financial and other information since the spin-off.  As permitted by the Rule, 
nearly all of CIBL’s stockholders may now offer to sell their shares if they wish, or bid to buy additional 
shares of CIBL on the Pink Sheets® marketplace.  Only those stockholders who are “affiliates” of the 
Company, e.g., officers, directors and anyone who owns 5% or more of CIBL’s stock, are still subject to 
certain restrictions under the Rule on their sale of CIBL shares.  (If you have any question as to whether 
you are an “affiliate” of CIBL, you should consult your legal or financial advisor.)   

Anyone wishing to trade in CIBL shares may contact their broker or place an order for the desired 
transaction by any other available means of their choice, using the ticker symbol CIBY.PK.   

In addition, anyone who has questions concerning the trading of CIBL stock is welcome to contact Robert 
E. Dolan, who is currently serving as the Company’s Interim CEO and Interim CFO (see contact 
information  below). 

 

*** 

This release may contain certain forward-looking information or statements within the meaning of 
Section 27A of the Securities Act of 1933, as amended, and Section 21E of the Securities Exchange Act 
of 1934, as amended.  It should be recognized that such information or statements are based upon certain 



assumptions, projections and forecasts, and must be considered in conjunction with the cautionary 
statements set forth in documents filed by CIBL, Inc. on its website, www.ciblinc.com.  As a result, there 
can be no assurance that such forward-looking information or statements will prove to be accurate or 
correct. 

 
Contact: Robert E. Dolan 
  Interim Chief Executive Officer and Interim Chief Financial Officer 
  I65 West Liberty Street 

Reno, NV  89501 
  (775) 329-8555 
  office@ciblinc.com 
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